
 
 
 
         February 14, 2012 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 
 
I have known Rich Spanton since 2003. We have worked together on a national basis and 
have formed a fantastic business partnership and friendship. His professionalism and 
workmanship are of the highest standards in the industry. Rich’s company, Mastercraft, 
has been consistently one of Allied Building Product’s top customers on a national basis. 
 
Rich is honest, upright and trustworthy, and treats his customers and colleges with the 
utmost respect. I truly appreciate our partnership and alignment with Rich. I extend an 
open invitation to all that desire more information regarding Rich Spanton.  
 
 
David Hauser 
National Sales Manager (PRA)  
Allied Building Products 
612-490-6311 


